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Mr. Yank Barry
VitaPro Foods, Inc.
C.P. 22504

5683 Monkland
Montreal, Quebec
Canada H4A 3T4

Dwear Jason,

On behall of World Emergency Reliel and our program partners in Uganda and Liberia, 1
would like to thank you for the VitaPro that we shipped in March of 2004. You will be
pleased to know that the product was well received and arrived in a time of dire need in
both countries.

The VitaPro was distributed in the refugee camps in Lira, Uganda where 11 15 a dmly
struggle to survive. There is very little food or clean water and the conditions are
extreme. The VitaPro has been a greal source of nutrition 1o all of the refugees, but
especially (o the children.

As you know, Liberia has been in an ongoing state of civil war for many years with the
past year being an especially difficult one. Our feeding program in Monrovia laces daily
food shortages. We are desperate for shelf stable foods to feed the orphans and school
children that depend on us for what is usually their only meal of the day.

Thank you again for vour kindness and generosity. I hape you will keep World
Emergency Relief in mind should any additional product become available.




